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News  
 

• We are all excited about the school opening and are busy getting all aspects of 
the building, curriculum and staffing ready for you  

 

• Our Uniform is about to go up on the Superstitch website and we will publish 
the full details on our school website too. 

 

• The Broadband is being connected soon onsite and the work on the temporary 
building is about to start 

 

• Transition letters are going out to current schools so that meetings can be set 
up with Stephanie.  

 

 Welcome  
I am so pleased to be writing this  

very first newsletter to you all and 
would like to welcome new 
families to our community. 

 
Stephanie Salter, Principal 

 

 

 

 

Getting to know you meeting 
 

We would like to hold an afternoon event soon so that 
parents/carers and pupils can meet us and each other before 

September.  This would be a relaxed, drop in event, held 
outside, perhaps in a local park.  We would have some activities 

to take part in.  As soon as we have a date, we will let you 
know but if you have any thoughts on a suitable place, please 

email the office. 
 



 

 

The Flagship Community 
 
 

We hope that some of you might like to set up a parent group with me 
and have regular meetings. I will wait a little longer until we have all 
had our first social ‘get to know you’ event and then arrange a regular 
meet up. 
 
 
 
 

 

Before we can engage in social learning and behaviour, we 
“Before we can 
engage in social 

learning and 
behaviour, we must 

first feel safe.” 
Steven Porges 2015 
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Upcoming Events 

➢ Our next online open evening is taking place 
on Tuesday 8 June at 7pm.   

➢ If you would like to attend please email the 
office on office@theflagshipschool.org.uk 

➢ We would love to see you there. 

We’re always happy to hear from you, so please get in touch if you have any questions or 
thoughts on the school. 

Email: office@theflagshipschool.org.uk 
www.theflagshipschool.org.uk 

 

 

 Social Media 
 
 
We are on Facebook and Twitter, so 
please do head over to our pages and like 
or follow us for more news and events.  
 

mailto:office@theflagshipschool.org.uk

